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To:
   Parents

Fr:
   Beth McCarthy

Date:
   October 29, 2009

· Tomorrow is School Spirit Day, so please wear your Red and White.
· Mr. McCallum will be videotaping a new School Spirit song.
· There will not be a Halloween Dance this year as we went to the Haunted House at the Community College last week.  Please do not wear any costumes tomorrow. 

· Please return all H1N1 vaccine forms with or without consent.
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